
 

Facilities Report 
December 2024 

 

• Materials were delivered for the energy/ lighting project and will be 
starting in the coming days. 
 

• School was approved for the filter first grant and will be scheduling 
bottle filling stations/filtering drinking areas in the near future—
hopefully one of the coming breaks. 
 

• Gearing up for some winter break projects including resource room 
elementary flooring, door project elementary, fire alarm annual 
inspection, paint removal on floor by elementary gym and other 
miscellaneous things. 

 

 


